Suburban Officials Association - SOA

	Andrew Aller – President (aaller@mchsi.com)                        H: 952-474-5652
6661 Horseshoe Curve                                                              C: 952-412-0201
Chanhassen, MN   55317                                                                     


May 16, 2018
Dear fellow SOA Member,

Attached is the Association registration form for the 2018-2019 high school sports season.   Please complete that form ASAP and return it along with a check for this years’ dues made payable to SOA.   Please remember to include your zip code, your email as well as your phone area code number.   It is important that everyone complete and return the form with your dues payment to Wally Larsen no later than June 11, 2018 (can be given to Wally at the annual meeting). Only send the application back if you are a new Association member for the 2018-2019 season.    

The meetings schedule dates for the year are listed below and the time will remain at 7:00 – 9:00 PM (except for the General Membership Meeting – that will be held at 7:00 PM.
	DATE



       MEETING

        LOCATION


___________
Monday, June 11, 2018     
       SOA Membership         Eagan High School
August     2018
                                 Football Meeting          TBD              
November 2018                                Basketball Meeting       TBD 

March        2019
                    Softball meeting            TBD
Except for the General Membership Meeting on June 11, all dates and locations are tentative.  As soon as they are finalized, they will be posted on the SOA Website – suburbanofficials.org. 
If you have any questions or need further directions please give me a call. 


	Please note the General Membership meeting on Monday June 11th. This is the one time during the year that we will be electing officers as well as discussing and voting on key Association business.  Please make every effort to attend.  This is your primary opportunity to voice opinions on your Association activity and policy. Our Association continues to grow and change. It is extremely important that you are an active member in defining the scope and scale of these changes. I have also attached an application form should there be new officials that wish to join Suburban


Open positions for the 2018 – 2019 sports seasons are as follows:
(1) Vice President – Football 
MSHSL Registration information will be emailed to currently registered officials this week. If you do not receive the email/information by May 15 be sure to contact the MSHSL office. The deadline for officials to register without a late fee is July 1, 2018

